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- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -

ONTARIO LACROSSE SIXES: THE GAME WE LOVE JUST GOT FASTER

TORONTO, ON - September 8, 2023 — The Ontario Lacrosse Association (OLA, @ontariolacrosse) is excited
to launch our SIXES Tournament this Fall as an introduction to the World Lacrosse version of the sport!

Held on October 7 and 8 at the Creditview Sandalwood Fields in Brampton, the Ontario Lacrosse SIXES
tournament promises an exciting launch for the newest sector of lacrosse that everyone is talking about.

To facilitate coach, player and volunteer registrations for the event (and into the future), we have added the
SIXES registration products to each club’s SportzSoft platform. To be eligible, all participants for the SIXES
Tournament must be registered in one of these products. Club Registrars can now configure these products
similar to all other SportzSoft products. Club Registrars should continue to use the FALL FIELD registration
products for the existing 2023 OMFLL Fall Field season.

With only twelve (12) players per roster, we hope as many box and field organizations as possible will create
an opportunity for players to experience the speed and excitement of the newest version of Canada’s national
summer sport!

More information about Ontario Lacrosse SIXES, including a complete FAQ, can be found here.
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